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Message from President 
I hope all of you have electricity.  It has been a long two weeks.  As you know, we cancelled our February 

meeting due to the inclement weather.  I am hoping that all will be warm for March.  I am looking forward to 

seeing everyone at our March 19 meeting where we will be discussing "Basic Estate Planning" as it is an 

important subject for everyone. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for their assistance in cancelling last month’s meeting.  Now I must pick up 

downed limbs in our yard. 

 
Best wishes to all, 

Aileen Pressley 

 

Program – Basic Estate Planning  

Attorney Brenda F. Martin will be our guest speaker at our March meeting. 

  

IMPORTANT -- Regarding the Cancellation of the February Meeting 
A big thank you to the University Club for NOT charging us a fee for the February meeting that was cancelled 

due to inclement weather.  If you sent your February reservation with a check to Kathryn, then it will be used 

for your March reservation. If you cannot attend the March meeting, your check will be returned to you (simply 

check the correct statement on the reservation form below).  If you registered late and intended to pay at the 

door, then you will not need to pay for February, but will need to pay for March.    

 

PLEASE NOTE:  You must still complete the March registration and send to Kathryn, so an accurate head 

count can be made for the March meeting.  You may email Kathryn if you wish to save a stamp or if you cannot 

attend the March meeting and wish to have your February check returned to you.  If you do not respond at all, 

then your February reservation check will be deposited and go toward the Carol Caldwell Scholarship 

Endowment.  (You will receive a thank-you note that you may use as a tax receipt should you choose this 

option.) 

 

2015-16 NC State University Woman’s Club Membership Renewal 

It is that time of year again as we start thinking about a new club year that will begin in September 2015.  Please 

print and complete the renewal form that is attached and bring it along with your dues of $30 to the March 

meeting.  You do not need to fill out the details of address, phone, etc., unless that information has changed.  
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Please pay attention to the information asking for “e-mail or postal notice” of monthly newsletters and meeting 

reminders.  Several members did not check their choice last year which makes it harder for us to stay in touch 

with our membership.   

 

Please also take a serious look at the different committees that keep our club operating smoothly.  Only 

members can serve on those committees and that means if you don't volunteer to serve on a committee, 

committees may not be able to fulfill their duties.  We need all of our members to pitch in and work to make the 

club stronger.  Each of you have good ideas and are quite capable to help the committees function.  Consider 

volunteering for at least one committee.  As the committees are formed for the new fiscal year, you will be 

notified if you are needed to serve on an additional committee. – Ann Frazier, 2
nd

 Vice President, Membership 

 

2015-16 NC State University Woman’s Club Slate of Nominees 

The NCSU Woman's Club Nominating Committee is pleased to present its slate of nominees for the 2015-2016 

Year: 

  

 President - Doris Wernsman 

 1st Vice President (Programs) - Lou Mitchell  

 2nd Vice President (Membership) - Ann Frazier 

 Secretary - Helen McGee 

 Treasurer - Anne Porter 

  

Election of Officers will take place during our business meeting on Thursday, March 19. Nominations may also 

be made from the floor.  -- Jackie Wynne, Chair, Nominating Committee 

 

Announcements 

 

Meeting Date and Time – Thursday, March 19, 2015 at 12 noon. 

 

Deadline -- Newsletter Articles 

Newsletter articles for the next month are due to Helen Crane at each of our monthly meetings. This standard 

deadline should help all of us remember to have our articles ready for the coming month.  Your cooperation in 

meeting these deadlines is appreciated. -- Helen Crane Helen_Crane@ncsu.edu 

 

Condolence 

We would like to offer our condolence to Ethel Boone at this time as her husband, Ed, recently passed.  Ethel, 

we’re all thinking about you during this difficult time. If any of us can help you in any way, please give us a 

call. 

 

Hostesses for March 

Our hostesses for March are Amy Klaenhammer, Chair, Maryann Bitzer, Jean Bowen and Eunice Toussaint.  

Thank you, ladies, for volunteering to serve as hostesses this month.  

 

Do you need a ride?   

Please don't let lack of transportation be your excuse for missing out.  We have members who are happy and 

eager to help.  Please call Grace Hodgson 919-781-2983 for assistance.  Hope to see you in March 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

tel:919-781-2983


Lunch Reservations—Due by Friday, March 13, 2015 
 

Reservations (with payment) must be received by Kathryn Bartley (3400 Birk Bluff Court, Cary, NC 

27518-8224). No refunds for cancellations later than due date. If you make a reservation and intend to pay at 

the door, but do not attend or cancel your reservation, you must still pay for your lunch(es). 

 

Cost:  $16 per person   

Checks payable to:  NCSU Woman's Club                                 

Lunch will be served at 12:00 

 

Number of Reservations _______  

 

I paid my February 2015 lunch reservation earlier. Please use that $16 for my March lunch ______ 

 

Please return my February reservation check to me as I will be unable to attend the March Meeting ______ 

 

Please deposit my February reservation check and let it go toward the Carol Caldwell Scholarship Endowment. 

I understand that a thank-you note will be mailed to me to use as a tax receipt. _____ 

 

Member Name __________________________________________ 

 

Number of Guest(s) ______ 

 

Names(s) _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Enclosed is $____________ ($16.00 per person), payable to NC State University Woman's Club. 

 

Write your entree selection(s) below for yourself and your guest(s) for either Roast Turkey with Cornbread 

Dressing and Sage Gravy or Grilled Ham Steak with Baby Spinach Salad, Sweet Potato Praline Casserole and 

Collard Greens.  Water, tea, coffee, rolls and butter are included. 

 

Member ____________________________________________ 

Entrée Selection ______________________________________ 

 

Guest ________________________________ Guest ______________________________________ 

Entrée Selection ________________________ Entrée Selection ______________________________ 

 

Other special needs (i.e. space for wheelchair at table, vegetarian entrée, etc.): 

 

 

 

 


